
Bulletin 16 for Parents/Guardians 

15 – December- 2020 

Dear Parents / Guardians; 

Contact tracing has now been completed for the 3 cases in our school. Only 14 students have 
been identified as close contacts. Public Health have attributed this to the stringent 
mitigation measures we have in place here in our school. If you have not been informed by 
me that your child is a close contact then your child is NOT a close contact. However, Covid-19 
is in the community and so I urge you all to take extra precautions over the next while. 

Our school is operating and open as normal. If your child is at home exams can be done 
online via TEAMS, the same applies to homework. Teaching and Learning continues. 

A massive thank you for your outpouring of support for our school. If you have any queries or 
concerns, please ring us here in the school. 

Thank you and best wishes, 

Rachel O’ Connor, 

Principal 

PLEASE PLEASE do NOT send your child to school if they display ANY of these symptoms: 
Common symptoms of COVID-19 include: 

• a fever (high temperature - 38 degrees Celsius or above)
• a new cough - this can be any kind of cough, not just dry
• shortness of breath or breathing difficulties
• loss or change to your sense of smell or taste – this means you've noticed you cannot

smell or taste anything, or things smell or taste different to normal

We will close for the holidays next Tuesday at 1.10pm, however, students are finished all of 
their Christmas exams by this Friday . 

TYs finish on Monday. 

https://www2.hse.ie/conditions/fever-in-adults.html
https://www2.hse.ie/conditions/cough.html
https://www2.hse.ie/conditions/shortness-of-breath.html
https://www2.hse.ie/conditions/lost-or-changed-sense-of-smell.html



